
Concordia Cemetery Assoc, Inc. 
2013 Annual Meeting 

February 2, 2014 
 

Twenty two Association members were present, including board members Harold 
Horpedahl, Ray Johnson, and Aron Kassenborg. 
 
The meeting was called to order by President Aron Kassenborg. 
 
The 2013 secretary’s report was presented and motions were made by Donald 
Johnson and Harold Horpedahl to accept the report, a vote was taken and the 
motion passed. 
 
The 2013 Treasurers report was given by Ray Johnson, it included a projection of 
interest income based on current assets and interest rates.  Ray also announced 
that the board has hired new person to mow the cemetery this summer.  Motions 
to accept the Treasurers report were made by Donald Johnson and Harold 
Horpedahl, a vote was taken and the motion passed. 
 
Old business: 
The board thanked all members for donations of time and money this past year, 
Stacy and Donald Johnson for mowing the cemetery,  Donald Johnson for mowing 
the Leif Erickson cemetery,  Alene Grover  for maintaining the web site. 
Sylvia Teigen noted that Alene has added to the website; records of baptisms and 
confirmation class graduations beginning 1878. 
 
The board also thanked Lloyd Gunderson, Harold Horpedahl, Kathy Krogstad, 
Orpha Kjelstad, Pastor Bruce and Ray Johnson for their work on the Memorial Day 
service.  
 
The board also thanked all who gave donations for the Memorial Day service. 
 
 
 
 
 



New Business: 
The three year board member position for Gerald Hagne had expired, Gerald had 
volunteered to be re-elected. Harold Horpedahl and Donald Johnson made 
motions for re-election, a vote was taken and the motion passed. 
 
The 2014 annual spring clean-up was announced; the dates are May 21, 2014 at 6 
pm, with an alternate date of May 23, 2013 at 6 pm. 
 
The Memorial Day service was announced, the date is May 26, 2014 at 10 am. 
 
Motions were made by Harold Horpedahl and Myron Hagne to adjourn the 
meeting, a vote was taken and the motion passed.  
 

 


